
Employment/Contract Opportunities

There are opportunities available to work on these projects, as an individual employee or as a business 
supplying services. Projects need a wide range of skills, specialisations, and experience levels (from entry 
level to experienced). Come hear more and take advantage of the upcoming opportunities.

Te Ara Tupua - Reef Enhancement Proposal 

As part of the environmental measures for Te Ara Tupua, a new proposal has been developed to establish a 
reef off the coast between Ngā Ūranga and Pito-One. 

The proposal would see a reef built out of concrete structures placed on the sea floor. It is intended to enable 
improved marine habitat, providing surfaces that ocean plants, and shellfish can grow on, supporting fish and 
other marine life. This helps to respond to habitat lost as part of building the new coastal defences and shared 
path. 

riverlink.co.nz nzta.govt.nz/TeAraTupua hutt.city/TupuaHoroNuku

If you’re unable to attend but 
want to register to keep up to 
date with projects and coming 
opportunities, sign up here: 
bit.ly/SubscribeMWSG

When
Monday 13 February 
5.30 pm – 7.30 pm

Where
Te Tatau o Te Pō Marae
437 Hutt Road, Alicetown, 
Lower Hutt

Tēnā koutou, 

The Mana Whenua Steering Group is working on behalf of Taranaki Whānui 
ki te Upoko o te Ika and Ngāti Toa Rangatira to ensure that major 
infrastructure projects in our rohe are delivered in partnership with the 
Crown (Waka Kotahi) and councils. 

We invite you to join the Steering Group and project teams on 13 February 
to kai and korero with us. 

Project updates

The project teams for the Ngā Ūranga ki Pito-One section of Te Ara Tupua, 
Tupua Horo Nuku (Eastern Bays) shared path, and Te Awa Kairangi 
RiverLink will attend to provide updates. These projects are at the early 
stages of construction, or approaching the construction phase. Toroa sculpture concept – Len 

Hetet, cultural design lead. 


